ADOPTED BUDGET RECOMMENDATION

Instruct the Fire Department to report to the Public Safety Committee with a breakdown of the
civilian position classifications with the largest number of retirement eligible employees in the next
two years. The report should highlight the positions of greatest concern and importance, and
where additional time would be necessary to transfer institutional knowledge to a new employee
prior to the position being vacated by the incumbent. Additionally, instruct the City Administrative
Officer and Personnel Department to report with options to enable position overlap in order to
transfer institutional knowledge from the retiring incumbent to a new employee in unique or highly
specialized classifications.

(Pursuant to adoption of the Mayor’s 2016-17 Budget on May 19, 2016)



